
 

 

North Elementary School  

Weekly Memo for Parents 

September 16, 2019 
 

Monday, September 16 

● Fall Fundraiser starts today! Catalogues were sent home with students on Thursday, 

September 12. Please support our school! 

● Reading Scholarship Letters are sent home today with students in grades 4 and 5 who 

scored on level 1 or 2 on the ELA FSA in 2018-19.  

 

Thursday, September 19 

● 2nd Grade APTT 7:45 AM 

● 4th grade St. Augustine meeting 5:30-6:30 PM in the media center. This is a mandatory 

meeting if you would like to have your child attend the trip. Parents only need to 

attend one meeting. This is our second and final meeting! If you arrive after the 

meeting has started, please enter through the last set of glass doors on the visitor 

parking side as we will lock the front doors at that time. 

 

Weekly Social Emotional Focus: Listening 

At NES, we work hard to be the best learners we can be. 

One skill for learning is to listen with attention. Please help 

us with practicing good listening skills with your child at 

home throughout the week! 

 

Assessment Information 

September 3 - 20 iReady Diagnostic Assessment for KG  

Performance Matters Science Assessment (grades 3-6) 

 

Upcoming Dates 

September 23 Celebrate Freedom Week 

September 25 Dads Take Your Child to School Day 



 
September 26 APTT - 3rd grade 7:45 AM 

Title I Annual Meeting 5:00 PM in the Media Center 

Kindergarten Letters Bootcamp Graduation immediately 

following the Title I presentation 

 

 

 

Important reminder from Deputy Hill 

Parents, please remember to use the dedicated walkways during morning 

drop off to approach the building rather than walking in between the cars. 

Thank you for helping us model safe behaviors to students! 

 

 

 

Other Important Information 

We would like to congratulate our newly elected PTO and SAC officers! 

 

 

Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) 

President - Mrs. Samantha Griffin (Parent) 

Vice President - Heather Thomas (Parent) 

Secretary - Chelsea Fraser (Teacher) 

Assistant Secretary - Kristi Nolte (Teacher) 

Treasurers - Kari Steiert and Jessica Wisener (Teachers) 

 

 

School Advisory Committee (SAC) 

Chairman - Joe Suarez (Community Member) 

Vice Chairman - April Butler (Parent) 

Secretary - Marlene Gonzalez (Teacher) 

 

The following documents were reviewed by our School Advisory 

Committee on Thursday, September 12: 

NES 2019-20 Parental Involvement Plan 

NES 2019-20 School Improvement Plan 

 

Thank you parents, teachers, and community members for taking an active role in our school 

leadership! 

 
Reports ​concerning unsafe, potentially harmful, dangerous, violent, or 
criminal activities, or the threat of these activities, can be made to 
appropriate public safety agencies and school officials using the 
following link: 



 
https://getfortifyfl.com/Tip.html 
 

 

Let’s make this a great week! 

 Go Tigers! 

 

Dr. Tuuli Robinson 

Principal of North Elementary School 

Phone: (863) 462-5100 

E-mail:  ​robinsont@okee.k12.fl.us 
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